
WBS - Working, Believing, Succeeding – A Wonderful Bridge to Success 
 
 
    

 

 

 

 
 

E Safety Newsletter 

The May edition of the Esafety newsletter is now available to view online on the school website. To see the newsletter go 

to: 

https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1428/Primary_Online_Safety_Newsletter_May_2022_Warwick_Brid

ge_29-04-2022_1.pdf/ 

The newsletter is compiled by the Knowsley City Learning Centres and is a nationally approved information service for schools, 

parents and carers in order to keep everyone informed about the latest Esafety updates. 

 

Wetheral Art Competition 
We were very pleased when Elsie won first prize last week at the Wetheral Art Competition. The pictures were put on general 
display. We have put many of them on the school website. Claire Hensman, the Lord-Lieutenant, has written to thank us for 
inviting her to open the exhibition and I quote  “..it was such fun to look at the children’s charming Jubilee offerings combined 
with a very wide range of local artist talent.  To have assembled so many artists’ work must have taken a lot of time.”  To see the 
pictures click here: 
https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/gallery/Wetheral-Art-Festival-May-2022/25/ 

 

Attendance 

A huge well done to our Year 5 and 6 pupils for having the best attendance last week. This has not happened often this year and 

everyone is pleased to see the Griffins class at the top. Congratulations 

29.4.22        Little Trolls  Gnomes Dragons Phoenix  Griffins     School 
           94%     96.5%       95%                 92.9%            97.8%          95.7%  
 
Football News 
Our Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 footballers did very well at the football competition yesterday. They played all their matches on the pitch 
at Carlisle United, often against much larger schools. The boys scored a grand total of twelve goals in five games winning two of 
them in the process. Well done to everyone who took part. You can look at an article about the tournament and see more 
pictures at: https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/gallery/CUFC-Football-Tournament-May-2022/25/ 
 
Half-Term at Carlisle Cathedral 
We have received the following message from Carlisle Cathedral: We are running three days of family activities during the Half 
Term. Families can find out more and book their tickets via www.carlislecathedral.org.uk/half-term-family-activities/ Entry to 
the Cathedral is free and there are children’s trails to help families explore and enjoy the Cathedral. 

  
Breakfast and After School Club 

The hourly fees for Breakfast and After School Club are to rise to £4 an hour. This increase will be from __________. We have kept 

the price at £3 for a number of years now and with the increase we will still offer an excellent service for your child/ren at BASC. 

 

Nursery Charges 

The hourly charge for our Nursey will rise to £4 per hour from ____________. Once again, we have kept the fees at £3 an hour for 

a very long time now and this is the first increase in many years. 

 

Ducklings 

The children in the Reception class are very excited as they have five newly hatched ducklings to look after. The ducklings will be 

in school for another week before they are rehomed in appropriate surroundings. Look out for some photos of the ducklings with 

the children on the Warwick Bridge School Facebook page. 
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Gardening Vouchers 

Many thanks to everyone who has been shopping at Houghton Hall and contributed to the voucher collection scheme WBS was 

participating in. This week we received a special £100 voucher for the school to spend at Houghton Hall. The Gardening Club will 

use this to buy some excellent resources for the school grounds. Thank you all again.  Please remember to ask for ‘Gardens for 

Schools’ vouchers when you are shopping at Houghton Hall. 

 

SATs 

Monday 9th May sees the start of SATs week. These will be the first SATs since May 2019. We are asking the Y6 pupils to arrive at 

school at 8.30am for a special SATs Breakfast next week on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday (no SATs on Friday). 

Please ensure your child gets a good night’s sleep and is ready for the tests in the morning. 

 

Lockerbie Manor Residential 

At the end of SATs week the Year 5/6 Griffin class will be going to Lockerbie Manor for the weekend. We are looking forward to a 

great trip and all the adventure it brings. Mr Ashton, Miss Stobbs and Miss James will accompany the children for the residential. 

We leave at 1.30pm on Friday and are back at school by 3pm on the Sunday. 
 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Mr M Ashton  


